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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

May is for Mary: 
As we begin the month of May, our thoughts and our prayers turn especially to 
Mary our Mother in this month of dedication.  
 
On Friday 10th May, we will be holding our annual May Procession to pay 
homage to Our Lady; to think about her in our own lives and our faith. We will 
praise her through hymns and prayers. 
Y4 will lead us in our May Procession; we hope to have the assembly outside 
(weather permitting). If the weather is not ideal, we have a reserve date of 
Friday 17th May. 
 
Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
Please can I ask for all children to bring in small plants/shrubs/bulbs (from 
Friday 3rd May) so on the day, we can adorn the shrine of Our Lady, but then, 
after the procession, our School Council and gardening club will plant the 
flowers/plants/bulbs across our school site, so that every spring our school will 
be FULL of flowers; a much more sustainable approach. 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Miss Faulkner 
RE Lead 
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